Ibstone C of E Infant School Newsletter

8th January 2016

Key Dates for your Diary

January

February

11th Kites' Valentine's Disco 12th Bad Hair Day for GOSH Sharing Assembly 9am

Stay and Play EOT 3.05pm

From the Headteacher

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and a good start to the New Year.

I'd like to begin my newsletter by welcoming George Wade to the Governing Body. George was a successful candidate for the **Parent Governor** position, and I am looking forward to working with her in her new role. There is still another Parent Governor position open, and if you would like to volunteer, please contact the office for more information.

It seems that the cold snap of Winter has finally arrived and a gentle reminder to parents to send your children into school with a **coat, hat and gloves** (all visibly named, please) so that we can continue with our outdoor learning without losing anyone to frostbite!

We will be running a **holiday club over February half-term** (15th-19th Feb) if you are interested in your child/ren attending, please contact the school office as soon as possible. Thank you.

I also need your help, please! We would like to begin running our **school breakfast club** soon, and we need two people to run the club in the morning. Duties would involve helping the children with their breakfasts (ie. cereals and/or toast) and supervising their play. This would be from 8am until 9am every week day during term time. We would be looking to pay £7.30 an hour. This might suit someone with children at the school (your child can attend free of charge) or perhaps a retiree. If you know of anyone who may suit the role, then please let the school office know.

Michelle Masters



Headteacher's Awards

Well done to these children for their hard work this week!